
The above changes will take effect today, March 25, 2020 until further notice. 

For your convenience and to ensure your safety during this time, we encourage 
you to utilize the PNB UITF Online channel to facilitate your UITF transactions.

We are grateful for your understanding and continued patronage. Keep Safe. 

In view of the COVID-19 situation and the imposition of early cut-offs, PNB shall 
temporarily implement the revised schedule of acceptance of UITF 
participations, redemptions and the payout of redemption proceeds as follows


